

ST PATRICK'S NEWS

Friday 8th June 2018

SCIENCE WEEK

We have had a brilliant week doing experiments, testing out theories, building structures, meeting exotic animals and much more... It has been wonderful to see the children so engaged and curious about the world around them.

We have been blown away by the entries to the science competition – the children have exceeded our expectations and we all love the experiments and presentations they have made so creatively! We now have the almost impossible job of selecting a class winner and an overall winner – these will be announced next week!













CLUBS AND ASSEMBLIES

MONDAY

Parent Prayer Group 9am Multi-Sports Club Yrs 5 & 6 ends 4.45pm Mandarin Club Yrs 1-6 - ends 4.45pm Homework Club ends 4.45pm

TUESDAY

Liturgy - Reception 9am Chess Club 12.45-1.20pm Andy's Football ends 4.45 pm Homework Club - ends 4.45pm

WEDNESDAY

Multi-Sports Club Yrs 1 & 2 ends 4.45pm

THURSDAY

Dance Club 3.30-4.30

FRIDAY

Assembly—Year 2 9.15am Multi-Sports - Years 3 & 4 ends 4.45pm Homework Club - ends 4.45pm

	<u></u>		
aru	Academic Excellence	Community	Attendance
Rec	Elrohi & Heldana	Naima	99.3%
Yr 1	Josh	Gionatan	92%
Yr 2	Jamai	Aliyah	99.3%
Yr 3	Farris	Lucy	96.3%
Yr 4	Daniel	Asiah	95.7%
Yr 5	Joseph	Gordon	94.3%
Yr 6	Carl	Nahum	95.7%

SAFEGUARDING

If you have any concerns about any child's safety or child protection, please see Mr Cranitch - Headteacher ASAP.

If he is not available please see Miss

McDaid - Deputy.

Illness... If your child is unwell please consider taking a visit to your local pharmacist who can give you help and advice on how to treat common illnesses - e.g. sore throats, coughs, colds and tummy upsets—and avoid keeping children off school.

SAFETY NOTICE

Please can we remind all parents/carers to be considerate of others when dropping children at school by car in the morning. We have had reports of parents' cars pulling up on the pavement in front of pupils walking to school, posing a risk to both our families and members of the wider community.

Thank-you for your co-operation.

School Uniform

We are having a renewed emphasis on school uniform. All children are expected be in school in full school uniform.

- Only plain or school summer caps must be worn to school with peaks to the front.
- Grey school trousers must be worn, grey tracksuit bottoms are not permitted.
- Plain black school shoes must be worn.
- Ties must be worn by boys & girls, unless girls are wearing summer dresses.

Uniform is available to purchase from the school office on a

Tuesday and Thursday afternoon between 3-4pm.

Please note school uniform is also available to purchase online via www.Brigade.uk.com

Monday June 25th will be an INSET Day.

Please make alternative arrangements for your children's care on this date!



SAVE THE DATE
Tuesday June 26th
More information to follow



Friends of St. Patrick's

Summer Fair Saturday 30th June 2018 1.30-4pm

If you are able to help with any of the stalls, please join our planning meeting on Friday 8th June at 3.30pm.